Safety Meeting Minutes
May 8, 2019

The following individuals attended the April 10, 2019 meeting:
Darryl Betts, Dan Borrelli, Tony Colemire, William Meiser, Sheri Moyer, Dion Mumma,
Dee Reitzi, Cliff Smith, Jodi Neuschwander and Brian Gann.

Bill Meiser opened the meeting at 9:34 a.m.

Bill asked for a motion to approve the April 10 safety meeting minutes. Darryl Betts
motioned and was seconded by Dan Borrelli. Minutes were approved unanimously.

Bill made introduction to two new members: Jodi Neuschwander and Brian Gann.

Jodi and Michelle Geppert (who wasn’t present) will be alternating attending the
monthly meetings. Brian Gann will be replacing Darryl Betts who resigned from the
district June 28. 2019.

Bill Meiser discussed the recent TMI drill that occurred on May 7, 2019. Discussed the

announcement was made that the plant would be closing. We would continue with
drills until it would be permanently sealed.

Bill Meiser discussed about the county doing “flight teams” with local school districts in
the consortium. MOU would be signed by the districts so that they would be able to
assist during emergency situations.

Discussed about the August Back to School training and the need to include contractors
(Nutrition Inc., bus drivers) and other outside agencies who work with our students.

Heidi Zula was absent however she shared that there were no reported workman’s
Compensation Claims.

Next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, June 12 location to be determined.

Meeting ended at 10:37



